

Dear Students and Families,

Did you know that the 112 Education Foundation has been sponsoring a middle school film festival since 2016?! Since its inception, the film festival has involved hundreds of District 112 student filmmakers - some have even gone on to premiere films at Google headquarters and international film festivals in Las Vegas and India!





This year, for the first time ever, the REEL 112 Film festival will include submissions from all grade levels and also District 112 staff. This is the 112 Education Foundation's 25th year anniversary and we want to celebrate their support of students and creative endeavors!

The 2021 virtual REEL 112 Film Festival will take place on Monday, May 24, 2021. Start time TBD. Keep an eye out for updated information over the coming weeks!

If students are interested in creating and submitting an original film, please carefully review the enclosed documents:

Future Filmmaker FAQ

Film Submission Guidelines

Filmmaker Permission Slip

If you have any questions, middle school students should contact Ms. Allison at Edgewood or Mrs. Baartmans at Northwood - eallison@nssd112.org (EW) lbaartmans@nssd112.org (NW). Elementary students should contact their school librarian regarding submissions.

We look forward to celebrating creativity and filmmaking with you during our festival in May!



